

Maney Hill Newsletter

17th July 2015

Dates for your diary

September 3rd & 4th – Staff Training Days 7th – first day of Autumn Term w/b 14th - Welcome meetings

October

3rd – PTA Summer Ball w/b 12th Parents' Evenings

November

2nd – Governor Visits Week - Bonfire Night

December

3rd - whole school Theatre Trip 4th – Christmas Fayre w/b 7th - KS1 Production w/b 14th – KS2 Production 16th – PTA Discos

January

4th - Staff Training Day 5th - first day of Spring Term

February

1st - Governor Visits Week w/b 8th - Parents' Evenings

March

w/b 21st Easter Bonnets Parade April

11th - Staff Training Day 12th - first day of Summer term w/b 18th - Parents' Drop-in

May

9th - SATs Week 27th - Staff Training Day

w/b 6th Provisional Sports Day w/b 27th Transition Day

w/b 11th Reports out w/b 18th – Leavers' Production 22nd – last day of year

Contact Us

Maney Hill Primary School Maney Hill Road Sutton Coldfield B72 1JU

0121 464 9673

enquiry@maneyhill.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher:

Mrs S Whitehead BSc NPQH

Deputy Headteacher: Miss S Antrobus BEd

Dear Parents and Carers

It has been a wonderful year in school.

We wish all our Year 6 Leavers the very best of times at their new schools. We say a very sad farewell to Mrs Hartless, Miss Antrobus and Miss Moore.

Whatever you have planned for the summer holiday, I hope you all have a very enjoyable and refreshing break. We look forward to seeing you all again at 8.45am on Monday 7th September.

Finally, thank you to all our children, staff and parents for another very successful Mrs Whitehead year at Maney Hill.

Ahoy me hearties!







On Tuesday, Year 2 became pirates for the day. We dressed up as pirates and went on a treasure hunt. We enjoyed looking all around the school fields for clues. Afterwards, we tried some pirate food (which wasn't all as tasty as we'd hoped!). Finally, we had a very fun afternoon trying to build a floating pirate ship to hold as much treasure as possible. It was lovely to be joined by our parents and Miss Higgins and Mrs Hall would like to thank all of the grown-ups who came to help the children with their task.

Year 4 to the Birmingham Botanical Gardens





On Wednesday 8th July, Year 4 went to the Botanical Gardens to learn more about the rainforest and the plants and animals that live there. When we were there, we talked about the rainforest and saw different animals that would live there including a bearded dragon, chameleon, giant African land snail and a millipede. We also saw lots of different plants and got to meet some butterflies and see different parrots. We thoroughly enjoyed the trip and hope to go again soon!

Eve Freeman & Leo Jones

SPORTSCO FC

SPORTSCO FC Under 10's (Year 4) are looking for new players for the upcoming 2015-16 season please contact Matt Meredith on 07740 027339 or email to request details on matthew.meredith@paper.co.uk



Reception Max Morgan & Honor Fallows

Year 1 Amelia Moors & Joe Richards

Year 2 Ruhani Shinh & Yusef Hakim

Year 3 Maddie Tross & Ethan Hammond

Year 4 Joss Tonks & Dania Hamid

Year 5 Tess Hardy & Shailan Srikanthan

Year 6 Ethan Fryer & Olivia Hammond

★★★ 100% Attendance for 2014-15★★★

Y6 Olivia Hammond

Y5 Thomas Cartmill Ben Stewart James Mann

Arjan Billan Alex Chan

Y4 Imogen Hill-Weddle Natasha Shabbir

Hannah Vuong Jack Richards

Daisy Kelly Dania Hamid

Y3 Leo Phelps Zain Abdul-Rahman

Harry Moors

Y2 Rayan Ali Max Dearing Kate Hardy

Thomas Lowe Ben Richards Oscar Thacker

Y1 Archie Cartmill Dylan Geddes

Isabel Jarrett Ruby Jefferson Joe Richards

Reception Rebecca Bye Honor Fallows

Karandeep Kaur Joseph Lowe

Charlotte Mayo-Moore

This is an excellent achievement. Very well done to all of you!

